
 

My story about the school closing 



The Government have asked Mr McGibbon to close the school.  

That way, children are farther apart from one another and it’s 

harder for the Coronavirus to spread. 



Even though the building is closed for a few weeks I will try to carry on 

learning at home.  



My teacher will give me work to do on the school website.  

I may be given activities from Interactive resources, top marks  

Mathletics or BBC bitesize  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 

 

https://www.mathletics.com/uk/ 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ 

 



If I need help, I will be able to ask the grown ups that look after me and 

check the school website for ways to get help.  



I will have different activities to do during the day. I must remember to do 

Maths, English and Reading every day.  



The Government will tell Mr McGibbon when he can open the school again 

so that I can learn in school with my class again. 


